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Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

From: joeacorn@theedge.ca

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2004 11:54 AM
To: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

Cc: Alan Ehrlich; Roshan Danesh

Subject: Re: NEB Consult to Modify

Hi Kim,

I've not heard back from you yet on this matter. What is the process that the Review Board is following?
Thanks,

Joe Acorn

----- Original Message -

From: joeacorn@theedge.ca

To: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2004 10:09 AM
Subject: NEB Consulit to Modify

Hi Kim,

With the NEB having formally made the request for consultations, when will the Review Board be issuing to the
communities the directions on procedure that were mentioned in the Chair's July 8th letter to the Grand Chief?

Thanks,

Joe Acorn

P. O.Box 53

Yellowknife, N.T. X1A 2N1
Tel: (867) 766-2455

Fax: (867) 873-9190

E-mail: joeacorn@theedge.ca
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